RESOLUTION
Keep the University Press on campus

The Faculty Senate strongly endorses the decision by the President and Provost to
keep the University of Alabama Press quarters on campus. This decision - see the
attached letter from President Sorensen and Provost Barrett to Prof. Barbara Chotiner,
Chair of the Editorial Board (Attachment A) - certainly affirms the centrality and
significance of the Press to the academic life of the University.
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